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Dear Committee,
I write this to plead with you regarding the value of a human life. A baby is a living human being from
 conception, not from the time he/she is birthed. A mother would be committing manslaughter if she took the
 life of her baby after it was born. How does the birthing process suddenly change the value of a human life?
 The travesty does not stop there. The emotion toll on the mother, often years later, also needs to be taken into
 consideration.
I am definitely opposed to making any changes to our current legislation relating to abortion.

Thank you for caring about all human life,
Vanessa Inslay
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